Supervisor Keller: Please ask the committee to define how the recorded voice vote will be
made and how it will be recorded. Will every resolution be stopped so each member who
chooses not to use the electronic device can make an aye or no individually out loud? Will the
clerk have a method to record each of those members vote for the record.

Supervisor Schorse: Please pass along my comments on the “voting procedures” resolution.
In summary, | fully support moving ahead in this direction but not convinced that we have the
necessary “infrastructure” in place at this time. The following are hindrances to our progress:

1) IPads do not hold charges so this will require replacement or electrical outlet
access in the meeting room, or portable battery operated chargers on hand.

2) One-on-one training for supervisors who are not computer savvy plus a buddy
system for assistance during meetings. Keep in mind that some of the rural supervisors are still
on dial-up service and have never done their own admin.

3) IPads do not allow us to move easily between the agenda, documents and voting
app. (No windows). This is very cumbersome and slow during a meeting. This situation will
complicate a move to all e-communications. I've suggested that staff insert links to documents in
the agenda and perhaps this could also be done to take us to the voting software and back to
the agenda. I'm not sure that they know how to insert links or that a link to the voting app is
possible. This is the greatest barrier to e-board packets and voting, in my opinion.



